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 John Barkman OBJLETTE

R

2015/0906/P 06/04/2015  12:44:32 Dear Madams and Sirs,

I wish to raise my objection to this planning application. This pub should be retained in its entirety; we 

simply do not have enough local neighbourhood pubs left.

Closing and selling them off to convert into luxury housing does not serve the greater community and 

only serves the developers whose only motivation is financial.

Yours sincerely,

John Barkman

116c Jerningham 

Road

London

SE14 5NL
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